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But Jesus looked at them and
said, "With man this is

impossible, but with God all
things are possible".  

Matthew 19:26

A U G U S T  2 0 2 0  •  I S S U E  2  •  V O L U M E  1

Thank you Home and School Committee

Our Lady of the Lake 
Regional Catholic School

Reopening Plan

Click the link below to view OLLRCS's
Reopening Plan.  Thank you to the

school reopening committee for their
input and time in preparing a safe
reopening plan for our students

https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5
https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5
https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5
https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5


Thank you to all of you that participated in
our can drive this month.  We are in the
process of seeing whose class won the
contest!  A special thank you to Rosemary
Thompson and Duke's Party store (Lee and
Kaitllyn Paiva) for their assistance in
manning this huge fundraising endeavor.  
 Together we have raised over $2000 in
cans and still counting!

School is less than one month away from
opening during these difficult times. We
wanted to thank all of those who have
sacrificed to support our students and
teachers with their time and treasure. We
are currently in the midst of a fundraising
campaign seeking donations and pledges
from both businesses and individuals for
their support. If you are able, we are in need
of volunteers on August 10, 2020 at 5:00 pm
to assemble envelopes. If you are unable to
make that date, there will be future
opportunities for preparing envelopes,
making follow-up phone calls to donors, and
selling 50-50 Raffle Tickets.Each family is
asked to pick up a packet of donation letters
and forms to present to their own family
and friends in an effort to raise at least
$1,200 per OLLRCS family. Office hours are
8:00 am – 4:00 pm. Please contact the office
or Paulo Laorden at plaord2@outlook.com.
Thank you and God Bless
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School Fundraising

2020-2021 Calendar
Click the box below to view the

OLLRCS-Calendar-2020-21.  
Our first day is Aug. 25th.  You will
receive a paper copy of the school

calendar on Aug. 20th, Back to
School Night.

Registration
Please note, enrollment for 2020/21 is filling fast.  Our classes
will be limited to 15 students to assist us in complying with social
distancing requirements.  If you have not already enrolled or
completed your student(s) enrollment for 2020/21, including
returning students, you must submit your enrollment packet as
soon as possible. The enrollment process includes completing
your student(s)' enrollment packet through FACTS Family Portal,
paying the registration fee and submitting a payment agreement
plan or submitting full tuition payment for 2020/21.  At this time,
our 1st/2nd grade section is full.  Any additional students will be
placed on a waiting list.  If we have enough interest, we may be
able to open another section.  If you have any questions please
contact the school office at 989.366.5592. 

2020-2021
OLLRCS School Calendar

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f


We are in need of volunteers to make follow up calls to the people that
received the COVID Relief Letter.  Please contact Paulo Laorden at
plaord2@outlook.com if you would like to earn service hours and help out. 

OLLRCS is in need of lunchroom and recess help.  We need someone to lead
this group of volunteers to make sure lunch and recess is covered every day.  
Please call the office at 989-366-5592 if you are interested in helping.

A huge thank you to our Home and School committee.  They have been woking
hard to raise funds for Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School by mailing
over 500 COVID Relief Letters in an effort to replace our yearly Stargazer Gala,
Vegas Night, Golf Outing and Rummage Sale.  All of these fundraiser events
were cancelled due to the pandemic.  A special thank you to Paulo Laorden for
leading this huge fundraising project.

 

Thank You
Home & School

God promises to make something good out of the storms that bring
devastation to your life.

Romans 8:28

The favorite part of my job has
been meeting and talking to all of
you.  While giving school tours, I

can see the excitement of
returning to school in your child's

eyes.  It melts my heart and makes
all the hard work worth it.  Thank
you for trusting OLLRCS with your
most precious gift from God, your

child.
Mrs. Michelle Johnson


